
Announcement to our customers.  

During the health crisis caused by coronavirus we find ourselves obliged to take several 
measures:  

� It is not possible to rent individual bunk beds. The rooms in the area of the hostel will be 
rented as a whole: the room with 8 vacancies will cost 120€, it will have a minimum 
price of 90€ (groups with less than 6 persons), the room with 4 vacancies will cost 
60€, with a minimum price of 45€ (groups of less than 3 persons). The bathrooms in 
the area of the hostel will not be communal, each group will have their own toilet and 
their own private showers, which are situated outside the room. The unified rate for 
the VIP room will be 50€ from Monday to Sunday.  
  

� Common areas will be restricted, as for example the meeting and TV room, which will be 
closed. The courtyard will have exclusive access from the VIP room. The kitchen will 
now be for the exclusive use of the hostel staff.  
To this end, the household appliances will be seal off, potable water will be cut off and 
the chairs will be moved away. The fridge will be the only household appliance guests 
can access, the pilgrims can pick up their breakfast bag from it, before starting their 
journey on the Camino.  
  

� Bed sheets will no longer be cotton fabric, there will now be paper sheets and, they will 
be included in the booking price. However, it is possible to rent cotton sheets with an 
extra cost: bottom sheet 1€, top sheet 1 € and pillowcase 0, 50€.  
Cotton sheets will still be offered to the guests in the VIP room.  
Individual cotton towels will still be offered.  
Duvets will be rented at a cost of 3 € (dry cleaner’s price). For this reason it is 
advisable to bring a sleeping bag or a travelling rug.  
  

� The gourmet breakfast will be replaced by a hermetic breakfast bag containing (possibly 
varying): fruit, a dairy dessert, jam, oil and tomato unit-dose and, individual toast.  
  
  
Thank you very much for your understanding!  
  
Suso  
  
O candil hostel manager  
   
  

  


